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February 24, 2021 
 
 
Chair and Members 
Transportation Advisory Committee 
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on February 23, 2021 
resolved:  
 
That the following actions be taken with respect to the 1st Report of the Transportation 
Advisory Committee, from its meeting held on January 26, 2021: 
 
a) the following actions be taken with respect to the Transportation Advisory Committee 

(TAC) Work Plan: 
 

i)   the final 2020 TAC Work Plan BE RECEIVED; and, 
ii) the revised draft 2021 TAC Work Plan, as appended to the Report, BE APPROVED;  
 and, 
 
b) clauses 1.1, 1.2, 3.1 to 3.3 and 5.1 to 5.4 BE RECEIVED. (2.1/2/CWC) 
 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
/ap 
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